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NOTICE TO CANCEL BID 
 
 

SPECIFICATIONS AND CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 
FOR THE 

RESURFACING, REPAIR, AND ASPHALT PAVING - 2021 
FOR THE 

PEACH COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 

RFB 21-007 
October 6, 2021 

 

After reconsidering the schedule of the proposed work, the Peach County Board of Commissioners will 
not be accepting bids on October 12, 2021, for the Resurfacing, Repair, and Asphalt Paving – 2021 
project in Peach County, Georgia.  The work will be delayed.  The proposed work will be re-advertised, 
and the bids will be received in the first quarter of 2022.   

 

 

 

END OF NOTICE 
 

 

 


